
NOTICE OF PUBLIC OPEN HOUSES
FOR PARKS AND OPEN SPACE MASTER PLAN

HAVE YOUR SAY 
The Town of Fort Erie is planning for the future of its parks, trails and 
open spaces. We invite you to participate in the discussion about 
the Town’s parks and outdoor recreation infrastructure. The Town is 
hosting two (2) in-person open houses. Your comments will 
help shape the Parks and Open Space Master Plan, which will 
serve as the town’s guideline for managing and developing its parks 
system.
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE FOR STEVENSVILLE, DOUGLASTOWN 
AND SURROUNDING AREA

Date:	 Wednesday, March 6th, 2024 
Time:	 4:00 PM 
Location:	Stevensville Memorial Hall, 2508 Stevensville Road, 
                  Stevensville, Ontario L0S 1S0

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE FOR OLD FORT ERIE, CRYSTAL BEACH 
AND SURROUNDING AREA

Date:	 Thursday, March 7th, 2024 
Time:	 5:00 PM 
Location:	Fort Erie Leisureplex, 3 Municipal Centre Drive, 
                  Fort Erie, ON L2A 2S6

We look forward to your input. If you are unable to attend the 
Public Open Houses, there are other ways to provide feedback. 
Visit the Town’s website after March 11th to participate in an online 
community survey.
MORE INFORMATION 
The detailed information is available on the Let’s Talk Fort Erie 
Website: https://letstalk.forterie.ca/.
For more information contact Elizabeth Latif, Parks Planner and 
Project Manager, at 905-871-1600 ext. 2533 or elatif@forterie.ca


